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The Pike are still in Hopewell, lake but as Brookieaddict stated, they have not returned in the numbers they
once were.

If you fish Hopewell lake, head up to the disc golf course on the North side of the lake, where the feeder stream
between Scott's run and Hopewell is. Wade out from the feeder stream and fish the weed beds to the right of
this. In the early morning just around day break you can find them hanging in there!!

Good Luck!!



